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HOLOCAUST MEMORIAL DAY PRAYER 

Eternal God, you hold all of our days in your hands. 

On this day, we come before you to remember the victims of the Holocaust. 

We lament the loss of the six million Jews who were killed in the Holocaust, the millions of other victims 

of Nazi persecution, and victims of other genocides. 

May our minds be clear and attentive to their memory and our hearts be moved to bear witness to their 

lives. 

Today, help us to remember and recognise the sanctity of each human life, that all people are made in 

Your image. 

One day, we pray that genocide and hatred will be no more, and that love will triumph over evil. 

In our prayers and in our actions, help us to show this love in the world today. 

Amen. 

 

  
Head Teacher Awards 
YR – Elwin & Harper M 
Y1 – Zipporah & Tola 
Y2 – Grace & Klaudia 

Y3 – Deina & Filip 
Y4 –  Ethan & Maja 
Y5 – Lucas & Laura 

Y6 – Harry & Joseph 

 
Reader of the  Awards 

YR – Thomas 
Y1 – Holy 

Y2 – Sarah 
Y3 – Benjamin 
Y4 – Lennon 
Y5 – Ollie 
Y6 – Buena 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE AUTHOR GRANDAD WHEELS VISITED US ON WEDNESDAY 

On Wednesday we all enjoyed a fabulous day with the Author called Grandad Wheels.  Here’s what some of our Year Six children think: 

 

Michael said, “Although Grandad Wheels is in a wheelchair he always tries to have fun with his grandson and his family – he gives them his 
time.” 

Ezrine said, “I thought he was very resilient.  He made me think that you should always try to be resilient.  So even if you have a problem 
you can still be positive.” 

Joseph said, “I thought that Grandad Wheels was really funny and I particularly enjoyed his very funny story about going to the shops.” 

 

The generosity of Holy Family Parents – You have raised £462 to support two charities that support disabled people. Thank you so much!

 



 

 



 

After School Club  
After School Club you must be pre-booked through SCOPAY. Bookings must be made at least 24 

hours in advance and cannot be made through the office on the day.  
 

Dates for your Diary  
 

 
Friday 10th February - Half term, school closes : 3:20pm 

 
 

Monday 20th February 2023 INSET DAY – pupils at home  
 
 

Tuesday 21st February 2023 - All pupils return to school 
 
 

Wedsnesday 8th March – Parents Evening 
 

 
Thursday 6 April 2023 End of term – school closes at 1.00 pm 

 
 


